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With Indonesia’s recent imposition banning the exportation of coal to other countries 
for the month of January 2022, our country’s energy supply is foreseen to be 
adversely affected since nearly half of our electricity is generated by coal-fired power 
plants.  Domestic mines supply about 25 percent of our coal requirements, with the 
remaining 75 percent being imported from other countries wherein 97 percent of 
which is sourced from Indonesia. 
 
To mitigate the ill-effects  of  the possible shortage  of  coal supply  in the country,  all 
electric cooperatives (ECs) with existing Power Supply Agreements (PSAs) with coal- 
fired generation plants are advised to coordinate with their respective power suppliers 
for  their  compliance to the 30-day  minimum  inventory  requirement  and  
contingency plans in the event of a power supply deficit to prevent widespread power 
outages. 
 
In addition, all ECs are required to submit their Business Continuity Plan (BCP) to 
avert power supply shortage in their franchise areas. Furthermore, the conduct of 
Information, Education, and   Communication (IEC) Workshop   on   Energy 
Efficiency and Conservation to spread awareness amongst the member- consumer-
owners (MCOs) is strongly advised. 
 
We look forward to your usual cooperation and compliance. 
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